
Spring for the 
Arts funds at 

work! 

The crane for the mural, made by stu-
dents from 5th grade. 

 

The tree with squirrels and birds, 
made by students in 1st grade. 

Room 204 is now full of clay work, pieces of tile ready for the mosaic, and 
students full of imagination working in groups with Takata-sensei.  3rd 
graders completed their bridge & people work, 1st & 2nd grades worked 
the flowers, branches and birds. 5th graders made a super cool big heron 
and they  worked on other fish today.   Please  come visit room 204 to see 
their work under the guidance of our artist in residence, Takata-sensei.   


